
               21st Century After School “Isskonatappi” Program  

                   Board Report May 21, 2020 

 

21st Century after school program has completed their grant application process for the coming 2020-

2021 school year, we are currently in the process of planning for our summer activities. Due the covid-

19 Pandemic we are currently developing two plans one for regular summer and one that will follow 

social distancing plan guidelines The tribe will meet by the end of May to determine their plan of action 

regarding the Pandemic when we have that information and other data we will determine our course of 

action for the summer. 

21st CCLC tutors have been in contact with their students/families by phone, email and google 

classroom. They will Continue to provide Tutorial Services, STEM Activities and College/Career Prep 

through distance learning.  

All 21st CCLC staff have been attending Professional Development trainings weekly through (Zoom) 

hosted by 21st CCLC Michelle Cusey & Y4Y US Edu. Dept. David Mazza. 

The program is currently sending out our annual 21st Century Surveys these will go to students, parents, 

teachers, and all administrators. The surveys will give us feedback/Data to use for our programs 

continues improvement.  

Our plan at this point is to continue providing services through distance learning until we have the 

necessary information to determine which summer plan we will be using. We will continue to monitor 

the current situation and adapt our plan accordingly. 

Sincerely, 

Heidi Bull Calf 

21st CCLC Coordinator  


